
Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees 
Meeting Minutes 
January 4, 2022 

 
 
 
The meeting was promptly called to order at 5:00 PM at the Tuftonboro Town Offices.  
 
In attendance: Trustee Susan Weeks (chairperson), Trustee Guy Pike and Trustee Carol Bush.  
 
The minutes of the December 7th, 2021 meeting were read and approved.  
 
Several changes were made to the draft copy received from Ivy Vann and Carol Ogilvie of MRI for the 
cemetery section in the 2022 Master Plan. Carol Bush will contact them to make the requested 
revisions.  
 
Andrew Tarbell has inquired about the location of his daughter’s plot in the Town Hall Cemetery. She 
was buried in 1982, and he would like to place a headstone on her grave, but he can’t identify the exact 
plot which is in the area by the vault. Sue Weeks will research the deed and will locate the plot on the 
plan for him. 
 
Sue Weeks started off the new year by spending one hour prior to our meeting filing cemetery 
paperwork.   
 
The trustees discussed Selectman Albee’s concern with our large advance payment to Blue Ridge 
Landscaping for work to commence in the spring. Due to the high demand for landscaping services, the 
trustees felt it necessary to make the deposit to reserve our spot. The trustees voted unanimously last 
month to pay a $10,000 deposit in December with the balance due in the amount of $3,915 to be paid 
this month.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 PM. 
 
The next meeting of the cemetery trustees will be Tuesday, February 1st, 2022 at 5:00 PM at the 
Tuftonboro Town Offices. Public attendance and input are encouraged.   
 
Submitted by Carol Bush, Secretary, Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


